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Strong Schools Maryland supports SB 2 proposing to raise revenue from certain digital 
advertising services active in Maryland.  
 
Strong Schools Maryland is a nonpartisan, nonprofit, 501(c)(3) organization whose sole mission 
is to establish a world-class public education system for every student in Maryland. We are 
composed of thousands of volunteers and supporters in nearly every county in the state. Our 
supporters consist of parents, grandparents, small business owners, religious leaders and their 
congregations, retirees, students, teachers, and Marylanders from every background and age. 
We have built support for implementing and fully funding the 10-year phase in of the Kirwan 
Commission’s recommendations.  
 
A strong public school system is critical to the long term success of our state. In order to build 
strong schools in every Maryland community, we must implement a new, equitable, 
accountable, and sustainable funding formula based on the Kirwan Commission’s 
recommendations. We fully support SB 2 as a fair and measured response to the changing 
economy. We have a compelling need to create a sustainable revenue source necessary to 
drive our state’s educational transformation over the next 10 years.  
 
Of note, according to a 2018 report commissioned by the Interactive Advertising Bureau and 
completed by PriceWaterhouseCoopers , mobile digital advertising revenue grew to $70 billion 1

in 2018, up from just $7 billion in 2013. It is estimated that this market will swell to ​over​ $235 
billion by 2024. This is in addition to the nearly $40 billion from desktop digital advertising. 
Moreover, the ​10 largest ad companies were responsible for 75% of all internet ad revenues​ in 
Q4 of 2018.  
 
SB 2 recognizes the dramatic shifts occurring in our economy and tailors a modern solution to 
this growing inequity. This is good for Maryland schools, good for Maryland families, and good 
for Maryland’s economy. Recognizing that no one revenue source is sufficient, the strategy 
envisioned by SB 2 will make an important contribution to fully funding the 10-year phase in of 
the Kirwan Commission's recommendations. 
 
We cannot expect to fund a 21st century education system relying on 20th century ideas. ​We 
urge the committee to issue a favorable report on SB 2.  

1 ​https://www.iab.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Full-Year-2018-IAB-Internet-Advertising-Revenue-Report.pdf 
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Supporting Graphs and Data (courtesy of the 2018 IAB report provided in footnotes): 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 



 

 



 

 


